
 

 

  
  
 
American Legion 
Broward Memorial Post 180 
1280 W 44th Terrace 
Plantation, Florida 33317 
 
Dear Mr. Rapp, 

On March 6, at our Squadron 180 meeting, our membership voted unanimously to endorse Jesse 
Bogle for the high office of District 9, Sons of the American Legion Commander, Detachment of 
Florida for the 2025-2026 service year. 
 
I am writing to express my intent to serve as 9th District Commander. My name is Jesse Bogle, and I 
have been a dedicated member of Squadron 180 since 2017. Over the past several years, I have had 
the honor of serving our Squadron in various capacities, including as the Squadron Chaplain for two 
years and the Squadron Commander for two years. 
 
Professionally, I have brought over 22 years of experience as a Firefighter/ Paramedic, a career that 
has instilled in me a deep sense of duty, leadership and community service. I am scheduled to 
retire from my profession in September 2025, which will allow me to devote even more time and 
energy to the Sons of American Legion. 
 
I am passionate about our mission and committed to upholding the values and traditions that 
define our organization.  As District Commander, I pledge to lead with integrity, dedication and 
unwavering support for our members. I am confident that my extensive experience and leadership 
skills will serve our District well. 
 
I look forward to the opportunity to continue serving the American Legion and Our Great 
Organization. 
 
 
 
 

April 14, 2025 


